
Update on Podcasts 
October 15, 2021 

 

The last chapter in the series “Issues in Congregational Singing” is in preparation.  At the same time, we 

are planning for the recording of the podcasts, which we’re now calling by their more accurate 

description, vlogs, and we are making inquiry to find the best hosting service for a series of this kind. 

 

The original idea was to prepare a Powerpoint slideshow for each podcast, but it turns out that a more 

up-to-date approach would be to use OBS Studio, which I’m currently trying to master.  To predict a 

time when the vlogs will be released, at a rate of 1 or 2 per week, would be unwise at this time, but 

we’re getting there. 

 

       David F. Neu 
 

 
 

 


